
Notes from the Mississippi IHL – May 2010 
 
With the approval of the April-2010 IHL Meeting Minutes, the enrollment has been 
suspended in the CoB’s degree programs in economics and management information 
systems, and the IHL notes that these programs are expected to be deleted after current 
enrollees have graduated. 
 
Also with the approval of the April-2010 IHL Meeting Minutes, two of USM’s football 
coaches were awarded a combined $65,000 per year in raise money. 
 
New USM vice president for research, Dennis Weisenberg, was hired at a salary of 
$210,000 per year, effective 1-June-2010.  Weisenberg will also begin with tenure.   
 
Forty-two USM faculty were awarded tenure, including Skip Hughes (ACC) and 
Jennifer Sequeira (MGT) from the CoB. 
 
USM will soon spend $6.252 million to renovate College Hall.  Also, an expenditure of 
$0.547 million was authorized to begin work on the new CoB facility.   
 
 


